
Hebert, Michelle 

From: Upta Camp <uptacampedibieco@gmai|.com> 
Sent: Thursday, May 8, 2025 11:02 AM 
To: Hebert, Michelle; David Boyer; Hickman, Craig 

Subject: Testimony for Id 1365 

This message originates from outside the Maine Legislature. 

Good morning senator Hickman representative supica and distinguished members of the vla committee. 
I'm writing this morning in favor of ld 1365 because we have legalized the cannabis plant in Maine yet we 
have left the citizens of Maine with no place to legally consume this product. it's sad to tell you but 
there’s no legal place to consume cannabis. You can however consume hemp products that are still thc 
in every bar and restaurant in Maine that's currently sen/ing thc drinks as hemp. The sky hasn’t fallen and 

most folks haven’t heard about it. So realistically it would be nice to be able to sell adult use products to 

these new found lounges so adults could have a safe place to smoke cannabis. We know drinking it 
hasn’t caused any issues and I think that we should also repeal the law that fines a citizen for public 
consumption. I urge you all to vote augt to pass . Thank you veiy much for your time. Feel free to follow 
up with any questions. Scotty 
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